
ORANGE COUNTY MAGIC CLUB 
Meets on the third Wednesday of each month. 

At the Garden  Grove women’s club 

9501 Chapman Ave.                                 

The corner of Chapman and Gilbert 
 

The next meeting on July 18, 2018  

LECTURE BY THE CARD WHISPERER 

Doors open at 7:00 PM – Meeting at 7:30 PM. 

 

 

Officers: 

President…........Frank Yee 

Vice President...Fernando 

Alvarez 

Secretary....................................... 

Treasurer….......Steven Nakauchi 

Newsletter…….Suds 

Sergeant of Arms......Everybody 

Raffle…............Bill Pearce 

 

========================= 

 

Spotlighting: 

 

Last month we Spotlighted Bill 

Pearce. A very interesting 

interview. Bill had great answers 

and entertaining Magic facts. 

However this month we will be 

spotlighting someone else. 

Be aware it may be you! 
============================= 

 

Other Magic Events: 

Silent Auction – any member can 

bring one magic item per month to 

be put in the Silent Auction. You 

can either donate the item to the 

club and the club keeps all the 

money or you keep 80% of the sale 

price while the club gets 20% of 

the sale price. 

 

 

Refreshments: 

 

Last month Frank Yee brought 

drinks and Lois made cupcakes, 

cookies and lemon bars.  July  ? 

 

Music: 

 

The music will be continued and 

improved.  We are working on it.  

 

Dues: 

 

Thank you to all who have paid 

their dues. Please encourage others 

to also do so.  We have 23 paid up 

members.  Yeah! 

Still need a few more! 

 

Open Magic after Lecture, time 

permitting. 

========================= 

This is a win/win for both the club 

and the members. This is your 

chance to get rid of that magic 

trick that is just sitting in your 

closet collecting dust.  Turn that 

prop/gimmick/book/dvd/vhs into 

some cold hard cash so you can 

buy some more magic. This 

auction is meant for items worth 

$20. or more.



June Meeting:  

There were at least 26  Magicians at the meeting. 

 

After the regular business type stuff, announcements, treasurer’s report, 

introductions, etc. we got down to the main part……..Magic! 

 

Bill Pearce was Spotlighted and did a very good interview. 

 

Frank presented the Close-up Contest Trophy to the winner, Fernando 

Alvarez.  Others in the contest were Ed Smith, Bill Pearce, and Robert 

Poffer . 

The Stage Contest Trophy was given to Mel Bennett. Missed getting a 

picture. 

 

Frank set up an Agenda board and we tried to follow it as best we could.  

He did his lecture next and it was more than just a bunch of tricks.  It was 

more on being the entertainer. A really great lecture and if you missed it I 

am sorry. 

He had a lecture table set up with a soft stuffed Duck on it. During his 

lecture he picked it up and Said, “DUCK” and threw it into the audience. 

It was a very busy night. 

 

====================================================== 

 

Bill Pearce did another great job with the raffle. There were several 

winners: 

 

Ron Schroeder…Warp one (DVD) 

Robert Potter… Bag of Tricks 

Robert Widmer... 4 Magic Booklets by Buckley, Alan and Fedko 

Harold Lamb… Reel Magic, 34 iss. Johnny Ace Palmer silk,  

Scott Boeger…Arising Card 

Robert Potter – Again?  Complete set of MUM which I noticed he gave  

away to a newer Magician. Good Going! 

 

Wow! What a Raffle. How can you afford not to get in on this? 

 

The new meeting place for the Friday Lunch Bunch is: 

Suzy’s Café 

2610 s. Harbor Blvd. 

Santa Ana , Ca. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Frank opening his lecture with a fantastic 

c                                                     coin trick.  Made a coin appear and then in 

                                                       a flash it disappeared.  Good opener!         

 

                                                      Bill Pearce was Spotlighted! 



   This is the picture of the lovely lady, Lois 

Horn, that brought the Cupcakes, Cookies and  

Lemon Bars to the last meeting. 

 Frank Yee our president provided the Water 

and other Drinks. 

 

Thank You Lois and Frank. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

WOW!  What a meeting.                          At the Goodie table during break. 

 

 

It is ill mannered to silence a fool, 
But cruelty to let him continue. 


